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Neville Osborne

From: Jenny Bell <bohara@skymesh.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 20 November 2015 7:56 AM

To: Neville Osborne

Subject: Wind Turbine modifications 

Re The Collector Wind Farm  

 

Dear Mr Osbourne , 

Please be aware that we object to the significant alterations to the Wind Turbine size . 

A new submission should be submitted and subjected to the proper planning process . 

yours sincerely , 

Rod Edwards and Jenny Bell 


